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October 10, 2024

Dear Valued Customer of the Cobb County Fire Marshal’s Office,

Subject: Follow up Regarding Fire and Life Safety Compliance for Storage and Industrial Occupancies who
report to the Tier Il System.

We hope this letter finds you well. Recently, the Cobb County Fire Marshal's Ottice visited your property to
notify you that we will begin conducting inspections of all Storage and Industrial occupancies that report to the

Tier II reporting system. Our visit aimed to provide ample notification of the upcoming inspections to ensure
compliance with fire safety regulations and to address any potential fire hazards.

We appreciate your cooperation and want to reiterate the importance of maintaining high standards of fire
safety. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance fire safety within Cobb County, we will begin routine visits to
Tier II properties beginning January 1, 2025. If you have the information compiled prior to this date, we will be
happy to review 1t earlier.

If you have any questions or need further clarification regarding the inspection process, please do not hesitate to
reach out to Jeff Baxter at thomas.baxter@cobbcounty.org or at 678-229-7058. Our team is here to assist you
and ensure that your property meets all necessary fire safety requirements. You can contact us. We are
committed to working with you to maintain a safe environment for your business, employees, and customers.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to continuing our partnership in
promoting fire safety throughout Cobb County.

Warm Regards,

Nicholas A. Dawe
Cobb County Fire Marshal / Division Chiet



